January 5, 2017

Rhode Island Secretary of State \ b b b l g l

Nellie M Gorbea
148 West River Street

Providence, R1 02904

Dear Secretary Gorbea

I am writing to inform you that the entity ELLINGO CONSTRUCTIONS INC.; registered on
8/28/2016, is NOT my corporation. My name was listed as the incorporator along with my
address, and this was done without my consent or acknowledgment of formation.

Thank you,
/M -
Gary G. Gosselin

7 Pine Tree Lane

Lincoln RI (02865
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